What if you experience accelerator pedal interference prior to your appointment?
Each circumstance may vary, and drivers must use their best judgment, but Toyota is providing the following instructions and warnings
if the All Weather Floor Mat should interfere with the accelerator pedal:
« If it is possible and safe to do so, pull back the floor mat as it may dislodge the accelerator pedal from the All Weather Floor Mat.

+ If you need to stop the vehicle immediately, firmly step on the brake pedal with both feet. Do not pump the brake pedal as it will deplete
the vacuum utilized for the power brake assist.

* In a vehicle equipped with the Engine Start/Stop button, if you can safely stop the vehicle, firmly hold down the Engine Start/Stop
button for at least three seconds to turn off the engine. Do not tap the Engine Start/Stop button. However, by turning off the engine,
you will lose both power brake assist and power steering assist.

+ In a traditional key ignition vehicle, if you can safely stop the vehicle, turn the ignition key to the ACC position. Again, by turning the
key to the ACC position, you will lose both power brake assist and power steering assist. Do not remove the key from the ignition.
If you remove the key from the ignition, the steering wheel will lock.

What if you have previously paid for the replacement of the Toyota Camry All Weather Floor Mat Accessory for this specific
condition?
If you have previously paid for the replacement of the Toyota Camry All Weather Floor Mat for this specific condition prior to
receiving this letter, please mail a copy of your repair order, proof-of-payment, and proof-of-ownership to the following address
for reimbursement consideration.

Toyota Customer Experience, WC10
19001 South Western Avenue
Torrance, CA 90509
Include your name, address, and telephone number(s) in your request. If you purchased your Toyota Camry All Weather Floor Mat (see
diagram provided in this letter) over-the-counter, please also include your receipt for the purchase of the mat. Please allow 4 to 6 weeks
to review your request.

What if you have other questions?

Your local Toyota dealer will be more than happy to answer any of your questions. If you require further assistance, you may
contact the Toyota Customer Experience Center at 1-888-270-9371 Monday through Friday, 5:00 am to 6:00 pm, Saturday 7:00 am
through 4:00 pm Pacific Standard Time.

If you believe that the dealer or Toyota has failed or is unable to remedy the defect within a reasonable time, you may submit a complaint
to the Administrator, National Highway Traffic Safety Administration, 1200 New Jersey Avenue S.E., Washington, D.C. 20590, or call the toll
free Auto Safety Hot Line at 1-888-327-4236 (TTY: 1-800-424-9153), or go to http://www.safercar.gov.

If you are a vehicle lessor, Federal law requires that any vehicle lessor receiving this recall notice must forward a copy of this notice to the
lessee within ten days.

We have sent this notice in the interest of your continued satisfaction with our products, and we sincerely regret any inconvenience this
condition may have caused you.

Thank you for driving a Toyota.
Sincerely,
TOYOTA MOTOR SALES, U.S.A., INC.
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